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 Casements Camera Club

Greetings fellow CCC members!!!!!! Temperatures are beginning to rise & our 
part timers are returning back north escaping the humid days ahead. As for me 
it's no shoes (except flip flops) no shirts (maybe tanks) and no more winter! Yay!! 
Spring is in full bloom, thus flowers in the header this month. Now, onward to a 
somewhat light newsletter.



RECAP-----The March meeting proved to be a very entertaining evening as Ans 
started with a slideshow presentation of the images from the January & February Field 
Trips. James Roddey, Director of Communications at ERAU and his wife Amy were guests 
in our audience and gave a lot of feedback and information about the school as the images 
were being presented. He informed the club of many events at the campus that were open 
to the public and invited members to attend, and he also mentioned the possibility of  
having the club do an exhibit as he was very impressed with the images from the field trip.

After a short refreshment break the meeting  concluded with another slideshow 
presentation of images from the January and  February challenges. We also signed up a 
new member, Nancy Munier. Welcome Nancy!!!!!!!  It was a great evening with  a great 
turnout.

********************

The April 25th Meeting will feature guest speaker Gary Shaver. Gary describes 
his style of photography and editing as Creative Photography. His title for this meeting is: 
“Creative Photography: Adding an Artistic Look to your Images.” Gary holds many awards 
from the Florida Camera Council, including Photo of the Year (2017) for all of the FC3 
categories. You may visit his web site @ www.garyshaverphotography.com. This should 
prove to be a very informative meeting. Lucie Lachance and Marie Butts will be providing 
snacks this month. Hope to see y'all there!!!!!

                                                                                               Gary Shaver Photography

                                                                            



Despite adverse weather predictions, 7 members joined Ans for the April 9th field 
trip at the Sanford Central Florida Zoo and Botanical Gardens. It was reported as  “a great 
time for all” although photographing the caged zoo animals proved to be quite 
challenging. Pictured from left to right: Jeanne Figurelli, Sylvia Camille Rohmer, Sue 
Causey, Rick Seiler, Judy Schutz, Jaci Hanson, Joan Robinson, & Ans. Marianita Iglesia also 
joined the group.

Just an early “heads up”-----May 31 is the registration date for the 7th 
Exhibit in the Ormond Beach Performing Arts Center. Details & rules will be 
emailed to all members in the near future. Soooooo, get your prints ready!!!!!
And that, my friends, sums up this relatively “short & sweet” newsletter!!!!!!

Until___________________________________

Stan


